
To All Students 
 

 

2019 Fall Semester 

Information for Intensive Courses 
 

  

This is to announce that the intensive courses this 

semester will be offered as indicated in the attached 

sheet. Please check our website for details. 

If you wish to register for them, you need to submit 

the “Class Registration Form” to the Office of 

Academic Affairs by the deadline for each course. 

 

                 

 

October 16, 2019 

Dean, Graduate School of International Cultural Studies 


